
  

  

 

 
Region I Office 
Division of Radiological Safety and Security 
475 Allendale Road, Suite 102 
King of Prussia, PA  19406-1415 
(610)337-5000

Telephone Conversation Record 
Date:   4/30/2025     
License No.   29-23425-01    
Docket No.(no hyphens):   03021053  
Mail Control/Report No.    645908 
Licensee Name:   Underwood Engineering Company, Inc.   
Participant(s) Name/Title:   Caitlynn Brevik, Laboratory Manager  
Work Telephone No.   856-933-1818  
NRC Representative Name/Title:   Michael Wutkowski, NRC Region I 
      Ryan McMonigle, NRC Region I 
Subject:   Request Additional Information Follow up 
 
Discussion:  NRC staff, Michael Wutkowski and Ryan McMonigle, called the licensee 
representative, Caitlynn Brevik. NRC staff called regarding the limited response, dated 
April 25, 2025, to the RAI. The licensee representative confirmed that they did not fully 
submit a response to the RAI and will be sending one in by the end of the week.  
 
   
 

SUNSI REVIEW 
Document Availability: x Public or  Non-Public 
Document Sensitivity:    

(select “1” value to the right) x Non-Sensitive  MD 3.4 Non-Public B.1 (Non-Sensitive) 
  Non-Sensitive Copyright  MD 3.4 Non-Public A.3 (Sensitive Security Related 
  Sensitive – Proprietary  MD 3.4 Non-Public A.4 (Sensitive Proprietary 
  Sensitive – Privacy Act (includes Personally 

Identifiable Information (PII)) 
 MD 3.4 Non-Public A.5  (Sensitive-Privacy Act) 

  Sensitive – Internal, Periodic Review required 
(All Other Sensitive Internal Info.)                           

 MD 3.4 Non-Public A.6  (Sensitive-Federal, 
State, etc) 

  Sensitive – Security-Related-Periodic Review 
Required 

 MD 3.4 Non-Public A.7  ( Internal) 

SUNSI Review Completed by: R. McMonigle      04/30/2025  
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